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From: Nelson, Steven L
To: Wendy Sugimura
Cc: Collum, Kenneth R; Leao, Duncan S -FS
Subject: Abandoned Vehicle in Mill Canyon Removed
Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 2:52:27 PM


[EXTERNAL EMAIL]


Good afternoon Wendy,


Please let Eric Edgerton and the Antelope Valley RPAC know that we (BLM) have successfully
removed the abandoned vehicle from public land administered by the Bishop Field Office in
Mill Canyon.


I hope you and your family are well.


/s


Steve Nelson
Field Manager
Bureau of Land Management - Bishop Field Office
U.S. Department of the Interior, Region 10
California-Great Basin


(760) 872-5011
snelson@blm.gov
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